
Februaiy 27th, 1932.

Principal W. Hamilton Fyf e, 
Queen’s University, 
Kingston, Ontario.

My dear Principal Fyfe,

The University daily paper 
records that you are putting into ferce at Cueen’s 
University new regulations governing honours courses.

matter has been the subject of much discussion 
and debate here during the past two years. You 
fould oblige me very much if you would tell me the 
decisions you have reached, and I should be indeed 
grateful if you could send your reply so that it 
may reach me by Wednesday morning.
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With kind personal regards, 

I am,

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal.


